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OUT16/37643 
 
 
The General Manager  
Murray River Council  
PO Box 21  
Mathoura NSW 2710  
 
 
Attention: Chris O’Brien, Town Planner  
 
 
Dear Chris  
 

RE: DA 033/17 Murray REP2 Notification and Clause 77 of EPA Reg 2000 
Notification 
 
Thank you for forwarding the development application in the email dated 2 September 2016.  
 
NSW DPI (Agriculture) has reviewed the information provided against the factsheet: 
“Agricultural Issues for Extractive Industry Development”. There are no matters regarding 
impacts on agricultural land and rural industries as a result of this application.   
 
However the following matters will required more detailed information for re assessment if 
there is to be a higher rate of extraction (ie greater than 30,000 tonnes per year): 

 the area under active excavation 

 the extent of the resulting voids and their rehabilitation including timeframes  

 any fencing of excavation sites to prevent injury to co-located stock 

 weed management. 
 
Please contact Lilian Parker, Resource Management Officer on phone 0269381906 or email 
Lilian.parker@dpi.nsw.gov.au if you have further enquiries.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Liz Rogers 
Manager 
Agriculture Landuse Planning 

 


